MOUNT CARMEL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
AUGUST 14, 2017 SCHOOL BOARD REPORT
PRINCIPAL — SHEILA ODOM

Custodians:
The custodians have done a great job preparing Mount Carmel Elementary School for the new school
year. They have gone above and beyond to get all the schools moved and ready to go.

Central Registration

K — 6 Registration went very well; 273 students registered at K— 6 (or before). This is 82% of First
Graders and 79% of Second Graders. Parents who could not come to registration are making their way
into the school. Also we had 10 EC students register.

Meet and Greet:
Meet and Greet was held Monday, August 14" from 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. The students were able to meet
their teachers and drop off their school supplies.

Faculty and Staff:

Mount Carmel Elementary School is welcoming Mrs. Kristi Wright (if approved tonight), transferring
from Mount Carmel High School. Mrs. Wright will be shared with Mount Carmel Grade School taking
the place of Ms. Pari McFarland-Smith who was on leave. Mrs. Wright will be a fresh face to our
technology program. Also we welcome, Mr. Matt McCarty — Special Ed. Assistant, Mrs. Crystal Dulgar
and Mrs. Robin Jones as individual assistants. We also are happy to have Mrs. Debra Nettleton as a
classroom/title assistant in Kindergarten. Mrs. Nettleton was an individual assistant before taking this
position.

Upcoming Dates to Remember:

Aug. 17-18: PBIS Training Days for Students
Sept. 5: Administrators Meeting

Sept. 6: Faculty Meeting

Sept. 13: BLLC Meeting

Sept. 15: School Improvement Meeting
Sept. 18: School Board Meeting



